
 
 

Change of ownership at Hesley Group  

Press release 

London, 8 October 2023 

UK adult education and residential homes provider, Hesley Group is under new ownership, 
following its acquisition by Blandford Capital. The UK-based private investment office has 
today completed the purchase of the group from Antin Infrastructure Partners.  

The Hesley Group provides specialist care, support, and education for adults with complex 

care needs, including behaviours that challenge and learning disabilities, often in association 

with autism. It operates residential homes and supported living schemes. 

 

Blandford Capital, which has already invested in the UK health sector, provides financial and 

operational support to management teams to help businesses to grow and to achieve their 

full potential.  

 

Blandford Capital has a strong understanding of the importance of the care sector and the 

difference it can make to peoples’ lives. This investment will provide financial support and 

expertise to allow the Hesley Group build further on its strong foundations, providing the very 

best service to people in its care. The change in ownership will have no impact on the day-

to-day running of the services.  

Neville Kahn, a founding partner of Blandford Capital, said:  

“We are pleased to bring our expertise to support the growth of Hesley Group. We are 
looking forward to working with the management at Hesley, which is a leading provider of 
specialist care and education for adults with complex needs.” 
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